Department of City Development

Brian F. O'Connell, AICP
Director

Matthew G. Sadowski, AICP
Assistant Director / Principal Planner

RACINE ON THE LAKE

R g 11
City of Racine, Wisconsin

Room 102 City Hall
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, WI 53403
Phone: 262-636-9151
Fax; 262-635-5347

April 17,2014

Mayor John Dickert
Members of the Common Council
c/o Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk

Subject: Request by Great Lakes Community Conservation Corps for an option to
acquire the vacant city-owned lot at 1923 Mead Street for construction of a single
family home.

Dear Mayor Dickert and Honorable Aldermen:

The Great Lakes Community Conservation Corps has requested an option on this
vacant residential lot. Securing the option will allow Great Lakes CCC to continue raising
funds for the construction of an in-fill single family home on the property. The
construction would be done by young adults participating in a training program. The
option would be for an eight month period, through the end of 2014.

I respectfully ask that this matter be referred to the Loan Board of Review for its
review and recommendation.

Sincerely,
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Brian F. O’Connell S/
Director of City Development '
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